
WEST POINT PARENTS’ CLUB OF ILLINOIS 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION 

Academic Year 2018-2019 

 

The West Point Parents’ Club of Illinois is conducting an on-line election of Directors for the 

2018-2019 academic year, June 2018 thru May 2019. There are nine director positions to be 

filled. You will be able to vote for up to 9 directors. You should cast one vote for each candidate 

you wish to serve on the Board. 

 

You will receive a separate email with a link and login information to the election website, 

ElectionRunner.com. The election will be open for 7 days for voting, and the email will specify 

the period. Please check your junk/spam folder if you do not receive this email. You will also 

receive a reminder after the Election Runner email has been sent. 

 

There is one ballot allowed per family. We are sending this notice to the members’ email 

addresses on file. The email invitation from Election Runner will have a link and unique Voter Id 

and Voter Key (i.e. password) to vote. 

 

Per our bylaws, the members of the club annually elect the Board of Directors. The new Board 

members then appoint the officers of the club, such as President, Vice President, Treasurer, and 

Secretary.  

 

The candidates are:  

Trisha Bottarini - 2019 & 2021 

Jeff Carello - 2021 

Joyce Egan - 2019 

Bob Manfredini - 2020 

MaryAnn McGerty – 2020 

Tammy McMiller - 2018 

Tammy Nigam - 2021 

Bill Ratzer - 2014 

Danelle Sowatztke - 2019 

 

The candidates’ biographies are attached. 

 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at trishbott@yahoo.com. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Trisha Bottarini 

Current Vice President – IL WPPC 


